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NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING 

 

Reference is made to the announcements of the Company dated 13 September 2022 

and 14 September 2022 (the “Announcements”) in relation to the delay in 

publication of the Annual Results. Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used in 

this announcement shall have the same meanings as defined in the Announcements. 

 

PUBLICATION OF UNAUDITED ANNUAL RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT 

FOR THE YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2022 

 

A meeting of the Board of the Company will be held on Friday, 30 September 2022, 

for the purpose of, among other matters, the publication of the unaudited annual 

results for the Financial Year based on the management accounts of the Group for the 

year ended 30 June 2022. 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF BOARD MEETING TO APPROVED THE ANNUAL 

RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT FOR THE YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2022 

 

Since the auditing process has delayed, the Board meeting to be held on or before 30 

September 2022 to consider and approve, among other matters, the publication of the 

Annual Results will be postponed. A further announcement on the date of Board 

meeting will be published in due course. 

 

By Order of the Board 

Vision Values Holdings Limited 

Tang Chi Kei 

Company Secretary 

 

Hong Kong, 16 September 2022 
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